Paul Seedhouse

From:

Paul Seedhouse

Sent:

11 May 2015 15:44

To:

'Joan LeMole'

Cc:

Anne Preston; Sandra Morales Rios (PGR); Paul Seedhouse

Subject:

RE: Penobscot School - Enhancing Language Learning Through Culinary Activity

Dear Joan

Thanks for getting in touch and it's great to hear of your plan! We've applied for another EU grant to develop mobile phone apps which will guide you through cooking. We'll add you to our contact list if that's ok to keep you updated and please let us know about your events.

We did a google hangout event https://youtu.be/BC-rt1v7FIQ so if we do another one in the future, maybe you could do a live cooking event with us?

Best wishes

Paul

From: Joan LeMole [mailto:joan.penobscotschool@gmail.com]

Sent: 08 May 2015 4:28 PM

To: Paul Seedhouse

Subject: Penobscot School - Enhancing Language Learning Through Culinary Activity

Dear Dr. Seedhouse,

Thanks to your programming, French Digital Kitchen, and to MIT's program, Speak Italian with Your Mouth Full, we will be starting language learning through culinary activity here at Penobscot School. It will be slow, but we shall do it!

We have been located on the coast of Maine since 1986 and teach several languages year-round, offer cultural events and conduct English Immersions for adults and young adults from around the world during the summer. We are renovating our kitchen in preparation for this new language and cultural learning opportunity and would love to hear from you about how it is going.

Very best,

Joan R. LeMole, Executive Director Penobscot School

www.penobscot.us joan.penobscotschool@gmail.com (207) 594-1084 or 1-855-344-0414